
COVID-19 Updates
With the uncertainty of the COVID pandemic evolution, some
major events are being canceled or postponed in Europe. We
want  to  update  you  that  preparations  for  IUMS  2022  in
Rotterdam  are  ongoing.
As the congress organizers, the safety and health of all those
attending  is  our  main  concern  and  we  are  monitoring  the
situation very closely.
We  are  following  the  recommendations  of  the  World  Health
Organization as well as those of the local health authorities
in The Netherlands.

To  ensure  the  safety  of  all  attendees,  information  and
guidelines will be published closer to the congress. In the
meantime, please follow the latest updates here:

Government of the Netherlands – COVID-19 updates

Government of the Netherlands – Checklists Entry

Rotterdam The Hague Airport – COVID-19 Latest Updates

Holland Touristic Bureau 

Coronavirus Entry Pass for Visitors

We will continue to advise accordingly and provide related
updates  on  the  congress  website  and  to  all  our  faculty,
industry partners, and participants.

 

ROTTERDAM  AHOY  General  Covid  Safety
Measures
All participants must adhere to the local guidelines and are
expected to:

https://iums2022.com/covid-19-updates/
https://www.who.int/
https://www.who.int/
https://www.government.nl/topics/coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.government.nl/topics/coronavirus-covid-19/visiting-the-netherlands-from-abroad/checklist-entry
https://www.rotterdamthehagueairport.nl/en/prepared-for-your-trip/
https://www.holland.com/global/tourism/information/covid-desk.htm
https://www.government.nl/topics/coronavirus-covid-19/documents/leaflets/2022/02/15/coronavirus-entry-pass-for-visitors


Wear masks indoors
Show proof of vaccination/recovery/negative test result
with identification

For  additional  information,  please  refer  to  the  Venue
Guidelines.

https://www.ahoy.nl/en/information/safety
https://www.ahoy.nl/en/information/safety

